



Tel.:(506) 684-7600 Fax: (506) 684-7613

E-mail: reception@dalhousie.ca Web Site: www.dalhousie.ca

Town of Dalhousie

March 17th, 2020
Public Service Announcement for immediate release

Update – Coronavirus disease (Covid-19)

Dalhousie, N.B. - The Town of Dalhousie wishes to inform residents that effective immediately the Town Hall will no longer be open to the Public. This includes attending Council meetings. We asked that citizens make their water payments via the internet or mail cheques. The Town Hall will remain staffed and can answer any questions concerning bill payments or other related information.

We are taking these steps to protect our employees and continue to provide essential services to residents and help reduce the spread of the virus. These measures are based on current information and may change as the situation continues to develop.

We thank you for your continued support during this difficult time.

Mayor, Council and staff Town of Dalhousie